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Saturday, November 5, 2022
WEEKLY MESSAGE OF THE VIRGIN MARY, ROSE OF PEACE, TRANSMITTED IN THE MARIAN
CENTER OF THE CHILD KING, RIO DE JANEIRO, BRAZIL, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL
SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE JESÚS 

Dear children,

May the Peace of Christ be in you and, at this moment, in all of Brazil.

With a special predilection, I am side by side with each prayerful child who, on these days, offer
themselves to continue with the Prayer for Peace in Brazil.

To God, the last events in Brazil show the lack of unity and peace among brothers and sisters of the
same people. Therefore, continue raising your prayers to My Heart of a Mother so the Lady of
Aparecida may step with Her Feet on the head of the cunning serpent that wants to place you
against one another.

My dear children of Brazil, do not forget your original roots and your culture. Your people, who has
always been blessed by God, comes from sacred traditions and teachings.

Return now to your origins. Allow yourselves to recognize one another as one Brazilian family, a
warm, joyful, serving, loving family that is willing to help.

No longer lose yourselves in that which is superficial and deceptive. Believe in the faith that has
always characterized you and surrender your people and nation by the Feet of the Lady of
Aparecida.

Do not stop praying for Brazil. I wish my heart to be the one that triumphs in this beloved people. In
this way, My children will reach Peace.

With My Hands united in prayer for this moment, I ask you, My children, for you to be
peacemakers of the Lord.

I thank you for responding to My call!

Who blesses you,

Your Mother, the Virgin Mary, Rose of Peace


